
 

UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 
REGION IX 

75 Hawthorne Street 
San Francisco, CA 94105-3901 

OFFICE OF THE 
REGIONAL ADMINISTRATOR 

 
 
 
 
 

Ms. Eileen Sobeck 
Executive Director 
California State Water Resources Control Board 
1001 I Street, 22nd Floor 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

Dear Ms. Sobeck: 

EPA Region 9 received a letter from Leslie Loudon of your staff dated June 18, 2020, submitting 
modifications to the California State Water Resources Control Board’s State Environmental Review 
Process for the California Drinking Water State Revolving Fund program. In accordance with 40 CFR 
§35.3140 and §35.3585, I am pleased to approve the proposed modifications. 

 
We have reviewed the proposed changes and conclude the applicable regulatory requirements have been 
met. We commend the State Water Board for updating its environmental review process and look 
forward to our continued partnership in implementing the State Revolving Fund programs. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

JOHN 
BUSTERUD 

Digitally signed by JOHN 
BUSTERUD 
Date: 2020.07.24 
13:46:46 -07'00' 

 

John W. Busterud 
Regional Administrator 

 
 

Enclosures 
 
cc: Leslie Laudon, Deputy Director, Division of Financial Assistance, SWRCB 


